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Hello TCDSB,

Please put portables at St. Gregory school as a solution for the enrollment issues there. Yes,
the community consists of many young families (for now) but in a few years they will no
longer be attending the school. A simple, flexible, and scalable solution would be to add
temporary portables to deal with the extra kids. Also, having busses send kids to elementary
school is not good. What happens if, even once, a child misses the bus and has to walk home
from school. They will be forced to navigate across a busy highway with many cars and
dangers. | am an adult and it’s a stressful experience for me to walk across that bridge. Please
DO NOT change the boundary for St. Gregory school and come to a solution that does not
endanger the lives of our elementary school students. Portables, new school east for the 427,
etc.

Thank-You
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